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TOPIC:   Approval of Board Travel for the H.E.B. Awards Ceremony in Austin, Texas on April 30th 

 

And the ROSBA Conference at South Padre Island on May 20-21, 2022 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Ramiro Veliz, III     OF:  Board President 

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   April 20, 2022 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

 It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the Board Travel for the months of April and May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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